
 
CHRIST THE GOOD SHEPHERD 

KITANA CATHOLIC PARISH 

P.O. BOX 34, HOIMA UGANDA 

17/07/2021 

Kandel Community 

Dear Christians of Kandel 

RE; REPORT ABOUT KITANA PARISH- IN THE SECOND COVID-19 TOTAL LOCKDOWN 

I write to you to say thank you for all the assistance you have sent to us Kitana Parish during this second 

wave of the Pandemic, we are very grateful for having made us survive up to date, May the good Lord 

bless you so much. Kitana Parish which has 3 priests, 7 house, farm and garden workers, with a total of 

around 45000 Christians; Since the total lockdown was declared in Uganda, life has not been so easy 

here, we cannot see the Christians in their Sub Parishes, and everyone was locked up where he/she was by 

the time of Lockdown, by now the number of death have reduced. We Thank God for a gift of our 

Friendship with Kandel community, we can’t forget Fr. Stanislaus, who has mobilized the community 

with Thomas, Josef, Doris, Dieter to mention but a few, may the good Lord bless you for us. 

Majority of the Christians with in this Parish are Refugees from Congo, South Sudan and are Peasants 

they do Fishing too but they we stopped from fishing due to covid-19, and the weather for  farming has 

not been good, so the main challenge people have is hunger, I have tried to provide a few people with 

food (Beans and Maize flour) which I got from my gardens, it is all finished, and people keep coming to 

the Parish to look for assistance, we Pray to God for more Protection and support from people of good 

will like you. 
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